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Permission for release    2024 
 
At various times throughout the year, student’s photographs/work and/or first names may be 
included in any media coverage to help celebrate student learning and success as well as to 
promote Glen Huntly Primary School in the wider community.  
 
This coverage may take the form of:  
 

• School newsletters 
• School website 
• Online platforms such as blogs, Skoolbag app, Twitter, Facebook and Instagram 

(@glenhuntlyps) 
• School promotion such as pamphlets or billboards  

 
     

We require parental permission for each student in your family.  
We appreciate you taking time to consider this request.  
 

Digital Learning Leader  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PERMISSION FORM FOR GLEN HUNTLY PRIMARY SCHOOL PUBLICITY 

 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: _______   
 
 

•  YES I give permission for my child’s photo/work and/or first name to be used for any 
publicity purpose at Glen Huntly Primary School during 2024.   
 

•  NO My child’s photo/work and/or first name cannot be used for any publicity 
purposes at Glen Huntly Primary School during 2024.  
 
     

 
Name of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________(Parent/Guardian) Date: __/__/2024 
  
 
Please return by Monday, 19th  February, 2024 
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